ALL CORRESPONDENCE SHOULD BE
ADDRESSED TO THE HEADMASTER
TELEPHONE: (852) 2711 5191
FAX: (852) 2761 1026
EMAIL: dbsadmin@dbs.edu.hk



## DIOCESAN BOYS' SCHOOL

131 ARGYLE STREET,

KOWLOON,

HONG KONG

WEBSITE: www.dbs.edu.hk

SN/1910-113

22 October 2019

Dear parents / guardians,

Pursuant to the previous notice dated October 16th, it has been decided that Garden Fete will be postponed. As such, the school will have special arrangements for the following dates:

November 4th, 2019 (Monday) will be a regular school day, with lesson arrangements following the Friday timetable. If and when the date for Garden Fete is finalised, the Monday following the said event will be, as traditional practice, a holiday.

November 8th, 2019 (Friday) will be a Staff Development Day; students will not be required to attend school.

May 4th, 2020 (Monday) will be a regular school day, with lesson arrangements following the Monday timetable.

The above special arrangements have been made to ensure a fair distribution of teaching time. Thank you for your kind attention and understanding.

Yours faithfully,

R.K.Y. Cheng Headmaster